
SLO Text SLO Level Course Number Fully Achieved Partially
Achieved Failed to Achieve

Analyze a given literary work and explain its relevance to the time period and genre in which it
was written as well as the relationship between the events in an author's life, time, and culture
to the development of his or her writing.  

P ENGL-C143 85.71 % 0.00 % 14.29 % 

Analyze a given literary work and explain its relevance to the time period and genre in which it
was written as well as the relationship between the events in an author's life, time, and culture
to the development of his or her writing.  

P ENGL-C155 73.53 % 20.59 % 5.88 % 

Analyze a given literary work and explain its relevance to the time period and genre in which it
was written as well as the relationship between the events in an author's life, time, and culture
to the development of his or her writing.  

P ENGL-C275 80.00 % 10.00 % 10.00 % 

Apply Standard English principles when writing, editing, and speaking. P ENGL-C103 28.07 % 43.86 % 28.07 % 
Evaluate a literary work in terms of style and descriptive technique, language, tone, mood, and
literary conventions, such as symbolism, imagery, irony, and poetic devices such as meter and
rhyme pattern.  

P ENGL-C143 85.71 % 0.00 % 14.29 % 

Evaluate a literary work in terms of style and descriptive technique, language, tone, mood, and
literary conventions, such as symbolism, imagery, irony, and poetic devices such as meter and
rhyme pattern.  

P ENGL-C155 73.53 % 23.53 % 2.94 % 

Evaluate a literary work in terms of style and descriptive technique, language, tone, mood, and
literary conventions, such as symbolism, imagery, irony, and poetic devices such as meter and
rhyme pattern.  

P ENGL-C275 80.00 % 10.00 % 10.00 % 

Search for and find reliable, unbiased sources and to use these sources in research papers, using
correct MLA documentation.  

P ENGL-C100 47.64 % 27.75 % 24.61 % 

Search for and find reliable, unbiased sources and to use these sources in research papers, using
correct MLA documentation.  

P ENGL-C102 63.58 % 21.85 % 14.57 % 

Search for and find reliable, unbiased sources and to use these sources in research papers, using
correct MLA documentation.  

P ENGL-C135 33.33 % 39.22 % 27.45 % 

Write well-organized, well-developed expository essays in a variety of rhetorical modes, using
Standard English, with a clear thesis statement and supporting topic sentences and supporting
details. 

P ENGL-C100 52.88 % 32.98 % 14.14 % 

Write well-organized, well-developed expository essays in a variety of rhetorical modes, using
Standard English, with a clear thesis statement and supporting topic sentences and supporting
details. 

P ENGL-C102 69.40 % 13.43 % 17.16 % 
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